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17th November 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
Yet again, another year is nearly at a close and it’s time for ‘The Tower Hill Christmas Productions’!  This year, Key Stage II will be performing a production entitled ‘Hotshot!’’  Your child has been chosen as a member of the Icicle Choir and as such will take part in all rehearsals DURING THE SCHOOL DAY and NOT after-school.
This year, we have auditioned 150 very keen and talented children and know that there will be some disappointment that not everyone can be given a speaking part.  However, the Icicle Choir is VITALLY important to the show, being a musical, and we hope that you will encourage your child to join in and be a part of this very Christmassy production.
We would like your child to wear their school uniform of WHITE shirt, dark trousers and black school shoes for the performances but we would like to spray their hair with silver spray and use silver face paint to give them a really ‘frosty’ look.  Please could you indicate your permission on the attached slip.
With my best wishes,
Mrs. Linda Tansley

Headteacher
To: Tower Hill Primary School, Fowler Road, Farnborough, GU14 0BW

*Please delete as applicable

My child _____________________ :

*is able/unable to take part in this year’s KSII Christmas show, ‘Hotshot!’ on Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th December at 7pm (coming back to school at 6.45pm)
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* I or my representative ______________________ will collect my child at 8pm which is the approximate end time of the performance.
I give permission for my child’s:

*hair to be sprayed with silver spray 

*face to be painted with silver face paint
Signed ______________________________       Date: _____________________

Contact No. during evening performances _____________________________
